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ST NORBERT’S IS A RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOL 
 
         29th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Reminder - Consent for Photographs and Website 
If you have not already done so, would you please return the paper copy of your child’s photo-consent 
tomorrow. Thank you. 
 
Reminder – Pantomime 
If you have not yet sent in your permission for the pantomime, including your child’s ice cream choice 
and payment for the visit, would you please do so before Thursday. This is required by the Baths Hall 
before Friday. 
 
Reminder - Foundation and KS1 Christmas Performance 
Our Foundation and KS1 Christmas Performance, ‘A King is Born’, will take place tomorrow. Doors 
will open 30 minutes prior to the performance, so that you can take your seat and enjoy festive 
refreshments before the performance begins.  Please bring your tickets for your allocated seat 
number. Please do not attend if you have not booked any tickets.   
 
Should you require your baby to be with you at the performance, prams or pushchairs must be left 
outside and will not be allowed in the school hall.  Babies are permitted to sit on your knee during 
our day performances only. Health and Safety requirements are such that all walkways must remain 
clear. The children have spent a lot of time preparing for the performance, so please do not bring 
babies unless absolutely necessary. 
 
Entrance to the performance will be through the doors at the side of the hall.  Ticket numbers 1 -11, 
22 – 32, 43 - 53, 64 – 74, 85 – 95, 105 – 114, 124 – 133 and 142 – 150 should enter the school hall 
through the first door – Door 1.  For any other ticket numbers, please enter through the second hall 
door - Door 2. Please note there will be no admittance once the performance has begun.  
 
KS2 Christmas Performances 
Tickets for next week’s KS2 Christmas Performance of Ebenezer will be sent to you by the end of the 
week.  Please note that babies and children of Reception age and below are not permitted to the 
evening performances.  Children in Class 3 who have an older sibling may attend, but they will 
require their own ticket as children will not be permitted to sit on parents’ knees.  Children from 
Nursery, Reception and Class 3 will watch the performance with their class on Tuesday morning. 
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The residents of Greenacres are looking forward to attending on Tuesday morning. We would 
appreciate any helpers who can collect and return the residents in their wheelchairs on that 
morning.  Please ring the school office for more details. Thank you. 
 
Reminder – After School Clubs 
All After School Clubs end at the end of this week.  There will be no clubs next week. Clubs will 
resume after Christmas. 
 
Reminder - Foodbank 
If you would like to support a local charity for Christmas, the Scunthorpe Foodbank is requesting the 
following items: tinned cold meat, tinned custard, washing-up liquid, UHT milk and small jars of 
coffee. Please bring them to the school office by Friday December 2nd. 
 
Reminder - Sparkly Disco 
If you have placed your order for tickets for the Sparkly Disco, would you please send your ticket 
money into the school office in cash.  As this is a PTA event, we are unable to accept payments 
through Parentpay.  Plenty of tickets are still available if your family would like to attend. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
P M A Tonge 
 


